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Nicolene Schoeman-Louw | Schoeman Tshaka Attorneys

From: Schoeman Tshaka Attorneys <enquiries=schoemanlaw.co.za@mail75.atl51.rsgsv.net> on 
behalf of Schoeman Tshaka Attorneys <enquiries@schoemanlaw.co.za>

Sent: 12 May 2014 11:59 AM
To: Nicolene Schoeman-Louw | Schoeman Tshaka Attorneys
Subject: BBBEE Symposium 10 June 2014

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser 

DEMYSTIFYING THE MYTHS! 
 

 

BBBEE IN MOTION  
On the 10th of June we will be hosting a B-BBEE Symposium in Cape Town. By 
attending this event you not only get to participate in B-BBEE conversations with 
companies such as Rekindle Learning, the SABC, Fairtrade Label South Africa and 
Gamiro Investment Group but you will also receive a BBBEE certificate and Public 
Benefit Organisation (PBO) Tax Certificate from the UBUNTU Foundation which 
can be used to increase your B-BBEE scorecard as well as to deduct the amount 
donated for income tax purposes. 
 
You will get a chance to rub shoulders with accomplished business executives, 
while discovering how to: 

1.   Ethically implement the revised codes of good practice (“codes”) in your 
business  

2.   Grow your business within the framework of the revised codes  
3.   Ensure the long term sustainability of your business legacy within the codes  
4.   Absorb real life examples and model success  

Since we know that parking in the CBD area can be a burden, we would like to offer 
free parking to the people who have booked first. We only have a limited amount of 
parking spots available, so this is on a first come first serve basis. 
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As a quick reminder, the details for this event is:  

               Day:  June 10th 

               Time:  8:30am 

               Place:  Cape Town Club 

  

If you haven't already, make sure to add this to yo ur calendar. Get excited, 

because this event is going to be great!  
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